
WHAT’S NEW?
Planning meetings continued throughout the month, as 
well as meetings with elementary school teachers to 
review classroom layouts for each grade level.

Interior designers from Bray presented preliminary 
concepts for the interior appearance of the middle 
school addition and renovation. It was important that 
the new materials and finishes introduced in this project 
complement the existing finishes that will remain.
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WHAT’S NEXT?

• Meetings will continue in the next month to refine 
the overall concept.  

• The Bray team and engineering consultants will 
complete a 70% progress set of construction 
documents (plan drawings) in early November. 

• Coordination meetings will be planned with the 
plumbing, heating/cooling, and electrical engineers 
to update the District on how their systems will be 
incorporated into the existing and new portions of 
the buildings.

• The elementary school plan concept will include an outdoor courtyard 
space in the center of the building. The main function of this space is to 
allow natural light into all of the learning spaces.  

• The outdoor courtyard will also be used for large group assembly, 
flexible table seating, and interactive activities for the students to enjoy 
in a secure environment.  

• The kitchen consultant presented an update of the renovations at the 
elementary school and the new kitchen at the middle school for final 
comment and review. Kitchen improvements will greatly impact how 
students are served, as well as the functional use of the kitchen. 

• The interior design concept goals of the middle school include creating 
a warm and welcoming cafeteria space to be used for various functions 
throughout the school day. 

• The new middle school office will offer a welcoming environment for 
students and visitors. 

Planning & Design Highlights

Interior Design Concepts for the Middle School
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INTERIOR DESIGN FINISHES
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Interior Design Finishes for the Middle School Cafeteria

Interior Design Finishes for the Middle School Guidance Conference Room


